
Annex G – Photos provided by residents of Celia Crescent 

The photos below were provided by residents of Celia Crescent with the following comment: 

The CCTV images clearly show that the narrow section of Celia Crescent  
that links to Kingston Road is in constant use by vehicles of all types  
including HGV's and the drivers of these vehicles continuously drive  
into and out of this junction as though it were a one way section of  
road with no regard for other road users. 
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